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Environmental Protection Division 
Water Quality & RCRA Group (ENV-RCRA) 
P.O. Box 1663, M704 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 667-0666 

Mr. John E. Kieling 
Acting Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East. Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6313 

SUBJECT: 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

National Nuclear Security Administration 
Los Alamos Site Office, A316 
3747 West Jemez Road 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 667-5794/FAX (505) 667-5948 

Date: 
Refer To: 

LAUR: 

MAY 1 0 2D12 
ENV-RCRA-12-0088 
12-20498 

MAY :mal 

The purpose of this letter is to submit an updated list of buildings or fixed structures scheduled to be 
demolished during the 2nd Quarter, Calendar Year 2012 (April 1, 2012 through June 30, 2012) along 
with additional information requested by the New Mexico Environment Department - Hazardous 
Waste Bureau (NMED-HWB) in a teleconference call on April1l, 2012. The Permittees are providing 
this information in accordance with an agreement reached during a teleconference call on November 

16, 2011 between the NMED-HWB, the Department of Energy (DOE) and Los Alamos National 
Security (tANS) representatives . It was agreed that on or before the last day of each quarter, 

DOE/LANS would provide a report to the NMED-HWB that would list the structures anticipated to be 
demolished the following quarter. 

The additional information requested by the NMED-HWB, along with the updated list of buildings or 
structures, includes previous notification reporting on the following structures: 

Structure Correspondence Letter Number and Date 

03-0058 I" Qtr CY 2012 ENV-RCRA -11-0272 December 12, 2012 

03-0097 I" Qtr CY 2012 ENV-RCRA -11-0272 December 12, 2012 

03-0187 1" Qtr CY 2012 ENV-RCRA -11-0272 December 12, 2012 




